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July 7, 1999 

UKIGINAL 

TroyRendell 
Water and Wastewater Departmnt 
Florida Public Service Commi&on 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: 30 day extension fot Crooked Lake Park Sewerage Company in Docket No. 980778 

Dear Mr. Rendell: 

Mr. Knowlton has asked me to request a 30 day extension in Docket No. 980778-SU in order for 
the Company to complete phase 2 of the requested $200.000. Phaae 1 has been completed and 
SS0,OOO has been deposited into Crooked Lake Park Sewerage Compmy’s checking acaunt. Mr. 
Knowlton estimates that the entire loan and the apsooiated contract papers will be completed with 
a copy sent to the Florida Public S w i a  Commission within the next thirty days. It is critical that 
the Company meive final rates including the $200.000 loan and the pro form plant addiions 
versus filing a limited proceeding or requesting another stat€ assisted rate case. If you have any 
questions, please contact me at once at (352) 7544000. Thank you for your cooperatbn. - 

Chuck Lewis 

bcc: Ken Knowlton 


